
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

March 27, 2013 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation EB-2012-0107 
 
On behalf of Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation ("Bluewater"), we are writing to request an 
extension of time to file a draft settlement agreement with the Board. According to Procedural Order #3 in 
the proceeding, any settlement proposal arising from the settlement conference must be filed with the 
Board by March 28, 2013.  
 
The parties have reached a complete settlement in principle. Although Bluewater has been working 
diligently to complete a draft settlement agreement with the accompanying appendices, more time is 
required. Accordingly, we request a short extension to Friday April 5, 2013. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 


